
Recreational Vaulting Lessons Information

Thank you for registering your child/children for our Recreational Vaulting Lessons Program.
Below is some important information for you and your child.

Recreational Vaulting Lessons

Wednesdays 4:00 - 6:00 pm

Parent Notes:

● Please arrive 10 minutes early to prepare for the lesson. (Please see directions below.)
● Please send your student with a water bottle, soft, closed-toe shoes (no boots), and long

comfortable pants.
● Helmets are NOT worn during this activity as it is against the vaulting standards due to

the moves and activities involved. Vaulters are taught safe falls, and the footing in the
arena is softer to provide softer landings.

● Please keep all pets at home.
● Young children not enrolled in a class must be under adult supervision. We ask that

parents and spectators please honor the rules of the barn and that they do not enter the
arena or horse areas at any time. Please respect the instructor and students and do not
talk to your child while they are in class. It is the responsibility of the instructor to keep
your child safe, and it is disruptive to have side chatter and comments, however helpful
you may think them.

● Please also be respectful of the camp grounds while waiting for your child. Camp
activities are not open for families that are not participating with a staff. Families that are
waiting may play on the swings at upper camp or walk around that area, but please do
not enter the hay barn, go into pastures, or access other camp activities.

Due to our Summer Camp programs, Recreational Vaulting Lessons are only offered during the
school year. Winter Break and Spring Break are aligned with the Battle Ground Public School
schedule and will also be off.



Recreational Vaulting Lesson Breaks

Thanksgiving Break: November 21-25, 2022

Winter Break: December 19-30, 2022

Spring Break: April 3-7, 2022

Payment: The Recreational Vaulting Lesson Program registration is set up for 35 weeks.
During registration, you will set up your payments to be automatically billed on the 15th of each
month (December will be billed on the 7th).

If you decide that your child/children will no longer be attending the Recreational Vaulting
Lessons program, you must email (registrations@royalridges.org) or call the office
(360.686.3737) by the 1st of the month, or your credit card will be automatically billed for the
next month.

Billing Schedule

At the time of reservation, your account will be charged a non-refundable fee of $70. The
remaining balance will be billed on the 15th of every month (December will be billed on the 7th).

Payment Date

Now

Payment Amount

$70.00             (non-refundable)

9/15/2022 $114.00

10/15/2022 $152.00

11/15/2022 $152.00

12/7/2022 $76.00

1/15/2023 $152.00

2/15/2023 $152.00

3/15/2023 $190.00

4/15/2023 $114.00

5/15/2023 $228.00            (includes one day in June)

mailto:registrations@royalridges.org


Missed Days/Make Up Days

Make-ups or refunds are not available for students that miss class since the instructor and horse
still had to be available for the class whether you were there or not. If Royal Ridges cancel a
class, Royal Ridges will give credit for the next term.

Directions

When you enter the property, drive past the main office and turn right at the large sign to the
upper camp. Follow the road up the steep hill, take a slight right past the cabins, and stay right
to go to the main barn. The parking area is on your left.


